Brookline Planning Commission Minutes
Monday, April 30, 2018 — Brookline Town Office

Present: Tom Kavet, Barbara Bourne, Charlie Ezequelle, Chris Webb
Members of the Public: None

e Meeting called to order by Tom Kavet at 7:20 p.m.
e Minutes Approved
o Previous minutes from December 13, 2017, had been approved by e-mail, since
this was the first meeting since then.
e BPC Officers
o Tom Kavet elected as Chair
o Chris Webb elected as Secretary
e Correspondence
o Received memorandum regarding proceedings related to the Coolidge
substation/VELCO; copied on Public Service Board decision
= No action needed by the BPC
o Received letter regarding a classification of a zoned area in Putney to allow
multi-family housing
= No action needed by the BPC
e Town Plan
o Windham Regional Commission to hold public meeting relating to the Brookline
Town Plan, previously approved by Brookline Selectboard, as part of next steps
for regional approval on Wednesday, May 2, 2018.
= No action needed by the BPC
e Agenda for June meeting
o Noitems
o BPC will periodically monitor the mail to determine if a June meeting is needed.
Meeting would be set for Wednesday, June 13, 2018, if needed.
e Adjournment
o Barbara Bourne moved to adjourn the meeting; second by Charlie Ezequelle. All
in Favor
o Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.



